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contains many biographical sketches and historical and descriptive articles regarding utah utah
communities and mormon faith and history superior women examines the claims of abbesses of the abbey of
sainte croix in medieval poitiers to authority from the abbey s foundation to its 1520 reform these women
claimed to hold authority over their own community over dependent chapters of male canons and over
extensive properties in poitou male officials such as the king of france and the pope repeatedly supported
these claims to secure this support the abbesses relied on two strategies that the abbey s founder the
sixth century saint radegund established they documented support from a network of allies made up of
powerful secular and ecclesiastical officials and they used artefacts left from radegund s life to shape
her cult and win new patrons and allies abbesses across the 900 years of this study routinely turned to
these strategies successfully when faced with conflict from dependents or more local officials such as the
bishop of poitiers sainte croix s nuns proved adept at tailoring these strategies to shifting historical
contexts turning from frankish bishops to the kings of frankia then to the pope and finally to the king of
france as former allies became unavailable to them the book demonstrates respectful cooperation between
men and monastic women and more extensive respect for female monastic authority than scholars typically
recognize chapters focus on the cult s manuscripts church decoration procession jurisdictions between cult
institutions reform and rebellion he was just trying to swindle his way in but with an open mouth he
directly became the tang clan s eldest young miss s fiancé and was even a son in law li mingyi expressed
that this son in law was really don t be too good in front of him there was his impeccable fiancée his
fiery hot little chili who kept bickering with him and even his sister in law who shared a room with him
reprint of the original first published in 1866 reprint of the original first published in 1862 containing
cases decided in the supreme court except appeals from the chancellor court in banc superior court court
of oyer and terminer and the court of general sessions of the state of delaware containing cases decided
in the supreme court except appeals from the chancellor court in banc superior court court of oyer and
terminer and the court of general sessions of the state of delaware a republication of this highly
significant work of 1965 this book addresses the defence of superior orders in the context of national and
international law providing a detailed analysis that remains relevant with a new preface by the author
this book is an accessible text for scholars and practitioners of international criminal law
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successfully when faced with conflict from dependents or more local officials such as the bishop of
poitiers sainte croix s nuns proved adept at tailoring these strategies to shifting historical contexts
turning from frankish bishops to the kings of frankia then to the pope and finally to the king of france
as former allies became unavailable to them the book demonstrates respectful cooperation between men and
monastic women and more extensive respect for female monastic authority than scholars typically recognize
chapters focus on the cult s manuscripts church decoration procession jurisdictions between cult
institutions reform and rebellion
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